
From: Katie Biello <katie.b.biello@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, April 25, 2020 5:06 PM 

To: City Council; Lara Kritzer 

Subject:Emergency Rental Assistance 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ] 

Dear City Council members and Ms. Kritzer, 

 

I'm writing in support of the creation of an Emergency Rental Assistance program  

using Community Preservation Funds for low and moderate income tenants who  

are unable to pay their rent because of the COVID-19 crisis. I urge you to act to  

help some of Newton's residents most in need. It is a particularly important time  

for residents to be able to stay in their homes as we are all being asked to stay in  

our homes. 

 

Thank you, 

Katie Biello 

  



From: Angela Brooks <angela.r.brooks@gmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, April 25, 2020 3:48 PM 

To: City Council; Lara Kritzer 

Subject:Emergency Rental Assistance 

 

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ] 

Dear City Council members and Ms. Kritzer, 

 

I'm writing in support of the creation of an Emergency Rental Assistance program  

using Community Preservation Funds for low and moderate income tenants who  

are unable to pay their rent because of the COVID-19 crisis. I urge you to act to  

help some of Newton's residents most in need. It is a particularly important time  

for residents to be able to stay in their homes as we are all being asked to stay in  

our homes. 

 

Thank you- 

Angela Brooks 

  



From: Fran Godine <godine@comcast.net> 

Subject: Support for Emergency Renal Assistance Program 

Date: April 22, 2020 at 3:41:22 PM EDT 

To: Laura Kritzer <lkritzer@newtonma.gov> 

 

Dear Laura and Members of the CPC,  

 

Please support the creation of the Emergency Rental Assistance Program using our Community 

Preservations Funds for assistance to low and moderate income Newton tenants unable to pay their 

rent because of the COVID- 19 crisis.  

 

This seems an excellent direction for our funds literally named, ‘community preservation.’  We have 

created these monies together as a community, let’s direct them back to sustaining our 

neighborhoods and neighbors 

 

It is an unprecedented time and we have unprecedented resources to bring to bear. Nothing we do 

may feel like enough in this crisis, but it is a measure we can take. 

 

Thank you for your service at all times, and in particular now,  

Fran Godine 

19 Crofton Rd 

Newton 02468 

  

mailto:godine@comcast.net
mailto:lkritzer@newtonma.gov


From: Heather Amsden <heather.amsden@gmail.com> 

Sent: Friday, April 24, 2020 1:03 PM 

To: City Council; Lara Kritzer 

Subject:Emergency Rental Assistance 

 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 

Flag Status: Flagged 

 

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ] 

Dear City Council members and Ms. Kritzer,  

 

I am writing today to urge you to use Newton's CPA funds to create an  

Emergency Rental Assistance program for low and moderate income tenants. It is  

incredibly important at this time for our community to use all its resources to  

support our most vulnerable citizens. Please do whatever you can to direct the  

CPA funds towards rental assistance and get the word out to those in need.  

 

Thank you. 

Heather Amsden 

 

 

8 Birch Hill Road  

Newton, MA  02465  

617-686-6855 

  



From: Rosalind Joffe <rosalind@cicoach.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 3:13 PM 

To: City Council; Lara Kritzer 

Subject:Emergency Rental Assistance Program 

 

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ] 

I'm writing this to urge you to use the Community Preservation Funds to create  

an Emergency  Rental Assistance program  for low and moderate income tenants  

who are unable to pay their rent because of the COVID-19 crisis.    

 

 

Rosalind Joffe  287 Langley Rd., Unit 42, Newton MA 02459 

  



From: Leonore Linsky <tooey14@gmail.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 1:07 PM 

To: Lara Kritzer 

Subject:Rental assistance 

 

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ] 

Just to let you know that I support rental assistance to those who have lost their jobs due to the  

Pandemic  

Leonore Linsky 

99 Walnut Hill Rd 

Newton Highlands  

 

 

--  

Leonore Linsky 

  



From: Josephine McNeil <jomac1941@aol.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 12:34 PM 

To: Lara Kritzer 

Cc: Barney Heath 

[DO NOT OPEN  links/attachments unless you are sure the content is safe. ] 

Hi Lara,  

I hope you and your family are well. 

I offer the following comments and questions with respect to the proposed Emergency Rental Relief 

Program using CPA and CDBG funds.Would you please share this email with the committee. 

Given the two existing moratoriums (1) the federal government Moratorium on Evictions and 

Foreclosures on certain multifamily properties and the state Moratorium on Evictions signed by 

Governor Baker yesterday, I would suggest that rather than rush to implement a program time be Taken 

to assess how to best maximize the use of these funds. At this point no one is in jeopardy of eviction in 

the short term.  

Should there a prioritization of who should receive the funds?  

Should those owners with properties covered by the federal moratorium who also have been granted 

forbearance on the payment of their mortgages receive priority over nonprofit owners who do not have 

to pay their mortgages, because they are serving low income populations, but need rent payments to 

maintain the properties? 

Since CPC funds can reach applicants with up to 100% of AMI, how to ensure that the funds are 

distributed equitably across the income range? 

Should CDBG funds be used for this program when given the moratorium they be better used in the 

short term for services such as medical expenses, food, internet access so children can have do 

schoolwork, transportation, etc.? 

Should 1/2 of the monthly rent be released so that renters don't have as much to pay when the 

moratorium(s) is are over. This takes into consideration those who receive unemployment will have an 

extra $600 for 13 weeks. 

The committee should be mindful that all aspect of the program, especially the notice of its availability, 

has to take into consideration fair housing rules and regulations. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or clarifications? 

 

  



 


